
Gorham Public Library Trustee Meeting of 9/24/2013 

Present:  

Trustees: Gail Wigler (Chair), Rufus Ansley (Treasurer), Aaron Gorban (Trustee). David Graham 

(Alternate Trustee) 

Staff: Elizabeth Thompson, Director 

 Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm 

Rufus Ansley moved to accept the meeting minutes from the Trustee meeting on 8/27/13.  Gail Wigler 

seconded. Motion passed unanimously.    

 Budget Update:  

Rufus Ansley reported that the proposed 2014 budget would be presented to the Trustees at October 

Meeting .  

Directors Report: 

Elizabeth reported that Wi-Fi signal strength and bandwidth continue to present challenges.  Our 

current IT support service, Itech will no longer be providing services to the GPL.  After researching 

alternative service providers, Elvis Houle was selected.   

22 people attended the first session of the Civil War Series on 9/24. Additional sessions will be on 10/8 

and 10/22, and Nov. 5.  

A Program on the Arab Spring will run on 10/16 and the Children’s Halloween Party is scheduled for 

10/25.    

Elizabeth will be attending the New England Library Association meeting 10/20-10/22 in Portland, 

Maine.  

 The NHHC Humanities to Go September Program on Lizzie Borden was attended by 40 people.  

The Gorham Recreation Department Senior Program agreed to co-sponsor NHHC Grants with the GPL.   

Next meeting Tuesday 10/22 @ 6PM 

6:32 PM meeting adjourned 


